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Bill Type and Number:  Ordinance 2011-674
Introducer/Sponsor:  Transportation, Energy and Utilities Committee
Date of Introduction:  October 25, 2011
Committee(s) of Reference:  TEU
Date of Analysis:  October 27, 2011
Type of Action:  Fair Share Assessment Application and Contract Approval
Bill Summary:  This bill approves a Fair Share Application and Contract with Property Management Support, Inc., authorizing the Director of Planning and Development to execute said contract.
Background Information:  The project, to be known as Pablo Creek West, consists of 24,890 square feet of shopping center uses on approximately 3.77 acres located on Beach Boulevard between Hodges Boulevard and Windmaker Way.  The contract has a seven-year term and provides for a fair share assessment amount of $91,955.

NOTE:  The title and body of the bill may need amending to reflect that the property contains 
approximately 3.77 acres (rather than 33.77 acres), and to reference Sector 3.4 (rather than 3.1).  Also, 
from the map, it appears that a referenced road is named Windmaker “Way” (rather than “Lane”).  
Policy Impact Area:  Concurrency-Fair Share Agreements; Planning and Development
Fiscal Impact:  The contract provides for a fair share assessment amount of $91,955
Analyst:  Campbell
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